
SEND HIGHLIGHTS 

Welcome to our first ‘SEND Highlights’.  In each newsletter we want to keep you up-to-date with local 

developments, news and information that could affect you and your family in Suffolk. 

This week is ‘Neuro-Diversity Celebration Week’ (18th-24th March). 

Neuro-diversity Celebration Week is about celebrating the strengths and talents of                       

people who think and learn differently.  It is a time to recognise hard work and                          

determination.  It reminds everyone of the importance of being kind and accepting                              

of everyone.  

There is currrntly an increase in pupils who are awaiting a Neuro-Diverse assessment nationally.  We 

understand this can be a challenging time for families.  However ‘Family Action’ are available to offer 

support and advice.  Please see the link below for further information: 

West Suffolk Neurodevelopmental Support Service - Family Action (family-action.org.uk) 

Family Action provide 3-week ‘Plan Bee’ courses for parents.  Please see the information below or via  

the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To book a place on one of the courses below, please send an email to: Wsuffolk@family-action.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/early-years/familysupport/west-suffolk-nd-support-service/
mailto:Wsuffolk@family-action.org.uk

